
To: DOT Feedback Highway DOTFeedbackHighway@dot.state.ma.us 
Re: Chickatawbut Road Traffic Circle 

 

To: Carrie E. Lavallee, chief engineer, 
Re: Major Project Project File 607342." 

 

 Please register my support of the MassDOT proposed roundabout at the intersection of 
Chickatawbut Road and Randolph Avenue (Rt. 28) in Milton, MA. The MA-DOT plan would benefit 
motorists from Randolph and Boston, and would also provide traffic calming for hikers at Skyline Drive.  

 I encourage expansion of the project to include the Skyline Drive crossing as well -- with another 
roundabout or "median island" there -- to fulfill a proposed plan to enhance hiker safety. See attached 
documents for details.  

              Sincerely, 

              Jesse Gordon, Randolph District 2 Town Councilor 
              52 West St., Randolph MA 02368 
              (617) 320-6989 
              jgordon@randolph-ma.gov 

 



 

 

 


